
City of Long Beach 
Working Together to Serve 

Memorandum 

August 8,2006 

Honorable Mayor and City Council 

Councilwoman Laura Richardson, Sixth 

July 28-29,2006: Trip To Cabazon, CA 

Background 

On July 28-29, 2006, I traveled to Cabazon in order to attend the Legislative Bla- 
ck Caucus Retreat. The annual retreat is an opportunity to meet with elected of- 
ficials from around the state, to share ideas and to discuss issues of vital concern 
to the City of Long Beach, to network with colleagues from around the state and 
to share ideas and views on how to address our mutual concerns and interests. 

Recommended Action 

Receive and file the subject report. 
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